Stanley Thompson Jr. 
Emergency Management
Town of Cokeville

Community Members

This job is new to me to I ask all of you to bear with me.  The best thing to do with what is going on with COVID – 19 is to follow the guidance of what the Governor and his staff has said to do. 

I have been working with the county and they are wanting us to follow them too.  If you are sick, stay home and call your personal Doctor, wash your hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.  Wipe off all surfaces that you have touched and limit travel.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a community let’s check on our surrounding neighbors young and old to see if they need anything.  If we work together and keep our social distancing and everything else that they tell us to do we can win this battle over this virus.  

One thing I forgot is to limit how many are together.  The guidelines say no more than 10 people.  

Remember do not panic there are people in town to call if you are unsure of what to do.  You can call me at 307-279-3541 or 307-270-7019.

I know if we do this together we will win and have a safer town from this virus.  I will be working closely with the County Emergency Management and the Public Health Nurse. 

I hope we will do these things to help the virus not to spread so we can get back to normal.  



Sent Respectfully,

Stan Thompson Jr. 

COVID-19 Hotlines
Star Valley Health 307-885-5008
South Lincoln Medical Center 0 307-800-8719




